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7th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop: Wednesday 20th November  
 
On Wednesday 20th November we are inviting parents/carers to come into school to join 
in with our phonics workshop.  
 
The workshop will start at 2:15pm promptly and finishes at around 3pm. If you would like 
to attend, please could you complete the below slip and return this to your child’s class 
teacher no later than Monday 11th November.  
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Kent   Miss Wood 
Year 1 Teacher  Year 1 Teacher 
 
 
 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop: Wednesday 20th November  
 

I will be attending the Year 1 Phonics Workshop on Wednesday 20th November. 
 
Child name: 

Class: 

Parent name: 

Date: 
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